

HAWRIDGE & CHOLESBURY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL

Hawridge, Chesham, Buckinghamshire HP5 2UQ Telephone: 01494 758368 Fax: 01494 758629 Email: office@hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk Website: www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Rosie Phillips

3rd March 2020

Dear Parents

Mountfitchet Visit

Year 2 have another exciting half term ahead. Our Mountfitchet trip will take place on Wednesday, 18th March. We will leave school at 8.45am prompt and will return by the end of a normal school day (traffic permitting). Children should wear school uniform and school shoes as we will be doing lots of walking. Lunch will be provided in the form of sandwiches, snack, piece of fruit and a drink so children will not need to bring anything on the day of our visit. I will take the order of fillings for sandwiches in the next few weeks.

In order for this trip to go ahead a voluntary donation of £23 per child is requested (to cover coach travel and entrance fees). No child will be excluded from this trip, but if we do not have significant costs to cover the visit it will be cancelled.

Please complete the slip below and pay via SchoolMoney by Wednesday, 11th March. Parents will be informed on 12th March as to whether sufficient funds have been raised to allow the trip to go ahead.

Kind regards
Lucia White Little Peppers
Mountfitchet Castle Visit - Wednesday, 18 th March 2020
Child's Name:
☐ I give permission for my child to travel by coach to and from Mountfitchet Castle on Wednesday, 18 th March 2020
□ I have paid £23 via SchoolMoney
Emergency tel for day:
Signed: